
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 15 February 2022 15:15 
To: Planning   
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 21/00922/OUT 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Ref: 21/00922/OUT Land West of Foxden Way, Great Bourton, OX17 1QY 
 
Thank you for consulting us on the above application. We have previously 
responded to this application; the proposals do not appear to have an invasive 
impact on any known archaeological sites or features. As such, there are no 
archaeological constraints to this scheme.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Victoria  
 

Victoria Green BA (Hons.) MA PCIfA 
Planning Archaeologist  
Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services  
 


